
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with 
disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of 
Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the  
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 

 

 

 Public Facilities Committee Agenda 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 

Wednesday, June 23, 2021 

The Public Facilities Committee will hold this meeting as a virtual meeting on 
Wednesday, June 23, 2021 at 7:00 pm. To view this meeting using Zoom use this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89320277164 or call 1-646-558-8656 and use the 
following Meeting ID: 893 2027 7164 

Item Scheduled for Discussion: 

Public Hearing 
#233-21 Eversource petition for Grant of Location in Church Street and Billings Park   

EVERSOURCE ENERGY petitioning for a grant of location to install 177’+ of conduit in a 
southwesterly direction from the existing pole (514/9) located in front of #67 Church 
Street to an existing handhole in front of #12 Billings Park. (Ward 1 & 7). 

Public Hearing 
#294-20 Discussion to require or encourage the use of efficient electric technology   

COUNCILORS CROSSLEY, KELLEY, LEARY, NORTON, ALBRIGHT, GREENBERG, 
AUCHINCLOSS, MARKIEWICZ, NOEL, DANBERG, KALIS, DOWNS, LAREDO & HUMPHREY 
requesting a discussion with the Sustainability Team to consider creating an ordinance 
that may require and/or  encourage the use of efficient electric technology for heating, 
cooling, hot water, cooking and other appliances in new and substantially renovated 
Public Facilities Held 8-0 on 05/05/21  

Referred to Zoning & Planning and Public Facilities Committees 
#12-21 Request for energy efficiency analysis during construction 

COUNCILORS CROSSLEY, BOWMAN AND ALBRIGHT requesting a discussion and possible
ordinance to require that property owners who are proposing new construction or 
major renovations, submit an analysis and pricing for providing all electric high 
efficiency HVAC and appliances as an alternative to fossil fuel powered equipment.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Alison M. Leary, Chair 

By City Clerk at 2:33 pm, Jun 17, 2021


